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August 4, 2017 Debbie Delgado (904) 831-FDOT (3368) 

Debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us  

 

Open House Scheduled for San Marco Avenue, May Street and 

West San Carlos Avenue Intersection and May Street Drainage 

Projects 

St. Augustine – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting a construction 

open house for the San Marco Avenue (SR A1A/SR 5A), May Street (SR A1A) and West San 

Carlos Avenue intersection improvement project and the May Street drainage project that will be 

starting in September.  

The open house is Wednesday, August 16, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. in the Alcazar Room of City 

Hall, City of St. Augustine, 75 King Street.    

Those interested can drop by anytime between 4:30 and 6:30 p.m. to learn more about the 

projects including timeframe, construction activities, traffic impacts and other details. Project 

staff will be available at the meeting to answer questions. This is an informal open house and no 

presentation is scheduled.  

Through collaboration and consensus with the City of St. Augustine and the community, the 

intersection of San Marco Avenue, West San Carlos Avenue and May Street will be reconfigured 

and widened to allow for better traffic flow in the area.  

Construction of the new intersection configuration will begin in mid-September and is scheduled 

to be open for operation in summer 2018. Upon the opening of the intersection, replacement of a 

storm water pipe on the north side of May Street from San Marco Avenue to east of Magnolia 

Avenue will begin and is expected to be complete in summer 2019.     

Petticoat-Schmitt Civil Contractors Inc. of Jacksonville is the contractor for the $9.2 million 

project.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 

persons who require translation services (free of charge) should call Debbie Delgado at 904-831-

FDOT (3368) or e-mail debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us seven days prior to the meeting. (Si 

prefiere recibir esta noticia en español, por favor contacte Esther Murray a las (904) 360-5348. 

Referencia: FIN # 210452-4-52-01 and 434556-1-52-01.)               
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